From: Jessica Dunbar <jfdunbar@outlook.com>
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 8:26 PM

To: Goldner, Daniel <daniel.c.goldner@puc.nh.gov>
Subject: Energy Efficiency

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

Mr. Goldner,

I am extremely distressed by the November order rejecting the Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan.
I am a mother of two beautiful and innocent children whose future is in peril because of a climate
crisis that accelerates with each passing day. It appears you are not paying attention, so I urge all
members of the PUC to review the looming realities of this terrifying future as described in the
report recently published by the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate

Change: https://news.un.org/en/story/2021/08/1097362 and https://www.ipcc.ch/2021/08/09/ar6-
wgl-20210809-pr/.

We are a middle class family breaking our already tight budget to install solar panels and heat
pumps and save up for a hybrid vehicle. Your order undermines our efforts and threatens our
babies’ futures. It makes an already difficult transition to clean energy so much more difficult,
costly, and slow.

It is an insult to hardworking parents as well as the businesses trying to build their infrastructure
and plan their investments. Businesses and consumers benefit from consistency, yet this order
makes a sharp and irrational deviation from years of progress toward energy efficiency in N.H.

Rejecting the energy efficiency plan helps no one and harms many. A few dollars a month is
more than a worthwhile and affordable investment that will save money and jobs while
protecting the health and resiliency of our communities.

I am appalled at this short-sighted and dangerous decision, and I support any effort to overturn it.

Respectfully,
Jessica Dunbar of Bow, NH
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